
Dear All Final Trimester Software Engineering Students,  

For Software Engineering Students (Final Trimester) Only 

 

Great news! 
 
 
Please be informed our programme, Bachelor of Science (Honours) Software Engineering is 
fully accredited and is recognized by Malaysia Board of Technologists (MBOT). MBOT is a 
professional body that gives Professional Recognition to Technologists and Technicians in 
related technology and technical fields. 
 
  
With collaboration with MBOT, UTAR students will enjoy the benefit of MBOT E-Bulk 
Registration by sending application via UTAR for the MBOT registration as a Graduate 
Technologists. Graduate Technologists is an entry level registration in MBOT for candidates 
with a bachelor’s degree or higher in the related Technology Fields which is recognized by 
MBOT. The Graduate Technologists who have registered and obtained a practical 
experience which is determined by the Board (minimum 3 years working experience in the 
related Technology Fields), paid the prescribed fee and complied with all criteria determined 
by the Board may apply to be a Professional Technologists. 
 
  
As such, you are welcomed to submit your application for MBOT E-Bulk Registration latest 
by Week 7, 5/12/2021 by following the steps and deadlines set by the Faculty: 
 
 

Complete the Google Form at: https://forms.gle/i3qfhdM4rHqBSQp4A 

 
 

In the online registration form, Student are required to attach documents as per below: 
 

i. Passport size photo with blue background (high resolution- 300dpi) 
(Named the file with your IC and in JPEG and PNG format)  

 
 
 
    

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 



 
ii. Make payment of RM50 at DFN or online transfer: 

Instruction to make online payment for BEM E-Bulk Registration Fees: 
 

Account Name  : Universiti Tunku Abdul Rahman 

Bank Name   : Public Bank Berhad 

Account Number : 3118325015 

Recipient Reference : MBOT - ID 

Amount   : RM 50.00 

After the payment, attach the online payment proof in the Google form. 

(Named the file with your ID+fee in pdf format, e.g: 1203456fee.pdf) 

 
 
Email to Pn. Nur Hanisah hanisah@utar.edu.my if there are any queries about the MBOT 
Bulk Registration. 
 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Best Regards.  
LKC FES, UTAR 

mailto:hanisah@utar.edu.my

